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Tuesday, February 14, 2006

Mr. Peter D’ Amato, President
Houston Construction Ltd.
200, 11 Cidermill Avenue
Concord, ON L4K 4B6

Dear Peter,

On behalf of the Calgary Marriott Executive Committee and Associates, 1 would like to
sincerely thank you for your efforts in completing a successful guestroom renovation.

It was certainly a pleasure to work with you and your company again. We appreciate
working with a company that listens to our concerns and make quick amends to resolve any
issues brought up. Your cooperation and dedication to meeting our expectations made this
a positive experience for all concerned.

Peter, I hope there will be another opportunity to work with you again in the future, wishing
you all the success in years to come.

General Manager

CC: Doug Mcleod, Host Marriott
Michael Hayden, Host Marriott
Jim Costello, A&C Marriott International
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